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What a busy week we have had! I'd firstly like to congratulate all Year 6 who have shown how resilient, 
independent, positive and respectful they are this week during their SATs; they have worked their socks off! All the 
North Rigton family are so very proud of you. Whatever the outcome these tests bring, we know that you have 
done your very best, and that's all that we could ever ask for.  

We have enjoyed being out on the field this week, including a mini Olympics led by Y5/6 for Apples and Pears 
which was a real delight.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Gardiner  

A few reminders from the office team: 
A reminder to please advise the office (not class teachers) when your child has an appointment. Any early 
collections should be notified at least a day in advance, rather than on the day/few hours before appointment. 
Many thanks. 

Summer Fundraising  
Friday 9th June is the NSPCC Childhood Day. We will be Joining their fundraising efforts by doing the 'Move a Mile' 
challenge.  
Children are invited to come to school in fancy dress - any theme, there will be prizes for those that are particularly 
inventive or make us laugh. At 9:30 we will go onto the school field for a fun morning of moving a mile in lots of 
different ways, followed by a cake bake.  
Please send a donation and cakes into school plus 50p for a cake. Alternatively you could donate here Donate to 
Charity Online | Give to NSPCC today | NSPCC 

FONR UPDATE 
Many thanks for all your generous donations and support with the Coronation picnic celebration.  We raised £310 
on the day and also have put to one side some of the unsold cakes for the Y6 and Y2 children to enjoy after their 
SATs tests.   
The FONR team are busy sorting through all the spare uniform in order to hold a pre-loved uniform sale in the 
coming weeks.  Please consider buying ahead for the inevitable summer holiday growth spurts and purchasing pre-
loved uniform from school.  Not only will this be considerably cheaper but all money raised goes straight back into 
funds for all our children to benefit from. 
Finally, please save the date:  Friday 7th July Summer Disco at Almscliffe Hall.  More details to follow. 

Bewerley Park 
Next week, Y5/6 set off on their adventure to Bewerley Park. It will be quiet in school without you(!), but we know 
you will have a brilliant time. Please keep your eye out on Tapestry for updates! 

Arbor App 
A huge thank you to those of you who have already downloaded the Arbor App. A welcome message was sent to 
parents yesterday and we hope those of you who have logged in have been able to successfully view it! 
 
There are some issues with staff receiving messages you may send directly, so please continue to send any 
messages to the office admin@northrigton.ycway.uk 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/


Diary Dates: 
 
15.05.23 – Start of KS1 SATs 
15.05.23 – Y5/6 Residential to Bewerley Park 
23.05.23 – KS2 Cultural Experience – Music Workshop 
24.05.23 - 1.30 - 2.30pm - Music Recital led by Sadie the Music Lady and her students (in the school hall) 
25.05.23 – Class photos (please ensure your child brings a cardigan/jumper to school with them on this date. If your child usually has PE on this 
day, send your child's PE kit in a separate bag please).  
05.06.23 – Teacher Training Day (SCHOOL CLOSED) 
09.06.23 - NSPCC Childhood Day (walk a mile)  
16.06.23 - Martin Powell (PCSO) Secondary School Transition Workshop with Y6  
26.06.23 – Pears to Harlow Carr 
29.06.23 – Sports Day 
30.06.23 – Back up Sports Day  
03.07.23 – Fellowship Crag Walk 
05.07.23 – Whole School Water Safety Virtual Workshops led by Yorkshire Water  
05.07.23 – Busy Bees Kith Homestead Trip  
06.07.23 – Apples Kith Homestead Trip  
-07.07.23 - Y5/6 Performance (1.30pm) in the school hall 
-10.07.23 - Y5/6 Performance (4.00pm) in the school hall  
12.07.23 – Pears Kith Homestead Trip 
13.07.23 – Transition Day (pupils move up to their new classes during the morning)  
14.07.23 – Y5/6 Kith Homestead Trip 
14.07.23 – End of year reports go out to parents/carers via email 
 
 
 


